
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 20 November 2003 

10. ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE DECISIONS 
 
 In accordance with the recommendation made by the Environment Committee, the Board resolved to 

allocate $5,000 towards the work undertaken at the Kyle Park BMX track and $4,000 to the Brigadoon 
Reserve tree replacement, both to be funded from the Environment Committee Project Fund. 

 
 


